
Hello to my new Y3s! 

 

I’m really looking forward to meeting you all when you start Y3 in 

September.  I thought you might like to know a bit about me before we 

are all together. 

I really enjoy teaching Y3 and you will be my third Y3 class in a row.  

Before that, I taught Y5 and Y6 – I might even have taught some of 

your big brothers and sisters here at Lowfield! 

 

This is me:       

 

 

 

 

I really enjoy teaching maths, science, history and music.  I can play 

the piano and I hope I will get the chance to do this in singing 

assemblies next year.   I also love reading stories to my class.  Maybe 

you have some ideas about what I could read to you? 

We will work hard in Y3 but we will have lots of fun as well.  I will 

always help you if you are stuck.  Our classroom will be full of good 

ideas and everyone will be made to feel welcome.  

I hope you have a really good summer holiday! 

See you in September, 

 

Mr Dowson  


